
It is with great pleasure that I write an endorsement for the JPEC School Outreach Program. 

This program has been a fantastic supplement to students in the various schools to which I m a 

EIC Guidance Counsellor. Sandy Thomas outreached over 6 years ago and it has been well 

respected and highly received by students. 

 

The expertise and ease in delivery that the experts bring to our Music teachers and program is 

exemplary. The students are introduced to new curriculum delivery and free style of engaging 

and learning about the various instruments and music. 

 

JPEC is a needed program that opens students' awareness and engagement to music. 

I highly urge and support full funding to continue this worthwhile endeavor.  

IF you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 647-716-2250.  

Yvette Blackburn EIC Guidance-TDSB  

Let me know if you need anything else added. Be well!  

 


